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Fargo, N.D. – Plains Art Museum announces the Creative Plains Scholarship Fund for school-aged youth 
(ages 6-18). This Scholarship Fund provides free and repeated access to high quality art classes at the 
Museum for interested youth with identified financial need. 

Youth are eligible for scholarships if they receive free or reduced lunch through the Title 1: National School 
Lunch Program. The application process is easy and straightforward, and Plains Art Museum will accept 
scholarship applications on an ongoing basis.

Scholarship recipients will receive four class credits, to be used within six months. Credits can be applied 
towards any youth art-making experience at Plains Art Museum, including after school classes, art camps, and 
family fun workshops. Recipients will also receive a tote of art supplies to take home. 

Scholarship applications are available at plainsart.org/scholarships. For questions, contact Katherine Rieck, 
Assistant Director of Education, at krieck@plainsart.org or 701.551.6147.

The Creative Plains Scholarship Fund is funded through the generous support of the Creative Plains 
Foundation. The Foundation also offers free and reduced-cost art programs at their 18 8th St. S. location
in Fargo.

Plains Art Museum is the largest and only AAM-accredited art museum in North Dakota. It is your nonprofit 
art museum and education center, supported by over 800 individuals and organizations. The Museum and its 
Katherine Kilbourne Burgum Center for Creativity is located at 704 First Avenue North in downtown Fargo. For 
more information about visiting or supporting your art museum, visit www.plainsart.org.

Contact: Andy Maus, Museum Director / CEO, amaus@plainsart.org, 701.551.6123.
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